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As a member of the work-from-home class, I have benefitted from the services of 

front-line workers throughout the pandemic. These people are systemically underpaid 

and I support any measure to provide them and other low income individuals with 

direct cash compensation. The best way to support people struggling financially is to 

give them money and I hope to see Oregon also consider recurring assistance 

programs in the future. 


